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Students Interface Council (SIC) 2021-22

Minutes of Meeting (2)

Meeting date: October 18, 2021

Members in attendance: Director Dr.Y.V.Joshi, Dean Student Activities, Dr.A.R.Patil, Dean
Academics Dr.R.S.Holambe and SIC Members 2021-22(CR, CA & All Club Coordinators).

Topic: An urgent meeting proposed by Institute Authorities with SIC members regarding the re-
opening of the institute in physical mode w.e.f. November 08, 2021.

Agenda: To discuss the procedure of re-opening of the institute in physical mode, implementation of
the circular passed on October 18, 2021, and answering students’ queries related to the circular and
further procedure.

Points discussed:

1. Regarding hostel-

Presently no hostel accommodation will be provided. The Decision of providing a hostel will be
taken as per the directives of DTE and Govt of Maharashtra and will be communicated in due
course of time.

2.Bus won't be available for few people at least 50 students are willing then the only bus will
start. The charge would be 12000 (including all the maintenance and charges and according to
norms)

3. Mid-Sem Exams are online as told earlier. Regarding End Sem no decision is taken yet.
College authorities will inform by the time.

4. There is no compulsion on any of the students to come in physical mode. It will be the
student’s own decision and follow all safety guidelines.

5. A Google Form will be shared after some time in which all students are requested to fill in all
the details properly. Regarding all queries, the form will have options including physical as
well as online mode. (Now circulated and students should fill it carefully)

6. Those who paid bus fees in the years 2020-21 will get a refund in the coming few days.

7. Regarding MAHADBT queries please check mails regularly so that everything is corrected
thereafter.

8. Regarding uniform and other things will be informed when college starts. (After few days).



9. NPTEL courses have already been considered for extra Credits of students if they complete
it100 percent. (The same thing is mentioned on the website)

10. Regarding clubs and using their labs you will have permission but you will have to
follow all the necessary safety precautions.

Report from,
SIC Team 2021-22



